Exchange Testimonials

Hi Paul
Thanks for a fabulous evening at the Tower!  Dom and I thoroughly enjoyed it and we feel very privileged to have experienced the Ceremony of the Keys and go into the Keys pub… drinking Champagne no less!
It was wonderful to meet a few potential clients.  The Avis ladies were lovely and I’m hoping to hear from them.  I also briefly introduced myself to Andrew McKenzie – I don’t suppose you have his email do you?  I emailed his PA but she’s on holiday until 3rd March.  It was also great to meet , Brad Gould and Martin Williams.
What a brilliant idea Sportingclass Exchange is, I think it’s going to be really successful.
Thanks again Paul, I’m thrilled that DRL is partnering.  
Tania Reilly
Managing Director
www.domreilly.com

Andy / Michelle
Just wanted to drop you both a quick line to say a big thank you for putting on a splendid evening at the Tower yesterday and for making both myself and Veronika feel so welcome.
We both really enjoyed it!
 
Top job!
Scott Addington
SAGE
THE GROVE
I trust you are well and recovered from a night of celebrating such a successful grand opening of the Sportingclass Exchange.  I wanted to personally thank you for the hospitality shown to Mike and myself and despite having to begrudgingly ignore the endless supply of Moet had an amazing evening of history, architecture, conversation and humour.  Congratulations on achieving such a successful kick start to your new venture which we are thrilled to be a part of.  
 It will certainly be a memory that stays with me for the rest of my life and I am excited to see what the rest of the seasons events hold in store.
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